
ELECTION NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

 

That a General Election will be held at the Sherry Town Hall in the  

Town of Sherry, on the 5th of April, 2011, for the purpose of electing candidates for 

the following offices: 

 

Town Board Chairperson 

� Incumbent � Paul Wennesheimer 

Town Board Supervisor 

� Incumbent � Edwin Hetze Sr. 

Town Board Supervisor 

� Incumbent � Jim Mann 

Town Clerk 

� Incumbent � Dave Homb 

Town Treasurer 

� Vacant 

 

The above terms are two years and end on May 10, 2011. A caucus for nominations 

will be held on January 11, 2011 at 7:00 in the Sherry Town Hall. Nomination 

papers can be filed at the town clerk�s office on or before the caucus.  

Polls of this Election will be open at 7:00AM 

And close at 8:00PM on that day. 

Dated: November 23, 2011 

 

____________________ 

Dave Homb, Town Clerk 


